
FOI 001/2022 Response  

Request 

I was wondering if I could have access/copy’s of: the industrial injury pay policy. 

pay protection in relation to injury at work policy. 

 

Response  

 Please find attached the Trust’s Sickness Absence Policy for the requested information. 

Please also note the following: 

- Exemption Section 40 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 has been applied to the 

policy, this therefore means that staff members names have been redacted as we do not 

routinely release staff members personal information. 

 

- Due to Covid-19 and the unprecedented demands on the Trust, the policy is overdue for a 

renewal and updated version of the policy is currently undergoing review and ratification.  

 


